Little Budworth Parish Council

Annual General Meeting.

Thursday, 25th April, 2013.

Phil Hales resigned at the last Annual General Meeting, due to his promotion and moving to Birmingham. This caused a vacancy which was filled in June, 2012, by John Hales.

The attendance was as follows:

R. Hall	11	C. Cowap	10
G. Fairhurst	9	Jenny Hales	9
P. Robinson	10	J. Watson	9
M. Whitaker	8	John Hales	6

The Parish Council Precept has been increased by £250 after five years without any increase. We are not getting sufficient funds from the current precept and are having to dig into our reserves.

JUBILEE WEEKEND.

The Parish Council agreed to have a free party on the village green, on the Saturday, with great work from Cora, getting cash from different sources. We had a good party and I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the villagers who worked so hard to make this an exciting and successful day.

OULTON PARK.

A new agreement has been drawn up to replace the old Section 52 Agreement. This was passed by the Cheshire West and Chester Council in March, 2013.